 Bardsey Neighbourhood Plan Steering Committee 
Minutes of the Meeting held in Bardsey village Hall on April 2nd 2014
Present :- Jane Ambrose (JA), Mike Bosomworth (MB), Lyndsay Burns (LB), Jack Cairns (JC), June Gallant (JG), Chris Sidle(CS), Ed Stentiford (ES), and Lance Tattersall (LT).
Apologies: Stephen Bucknell, Ian Frankland and Jane Ingham.
                                                                                         .                                                          Declarations of any Pecuniary and Other Interests. None 
 Minutes of Meeting held on March 19th 2014. These were approved  
 Finance – Income and Expenditure to date. The only expenditure to date is for £59.40 payable to Ordnance Survey for Copyright Licence to print Bardsey Green Belt Map in NP. 
Agreement on Information for Distribution to Residents  Prior to the meeting CS had circulated all members of the SC with a draft  of the documents for inclusion in the Survey to be sent to all households in the village- the Introductory Letter,  Vision Statement, HNS  Document and the Questionnaire. These were discussed in detail and generally approved, with thanks to CS for the hard work involved. Minor changes to wording were agreed on and a few paragraphs deleted. JA pointed out that the map included with the documents showed only the village core. After some discussion, it was agreed that JC would obtain copyright to print an additional map of the whole village (including the area now forming part of Scarcroft, but included in Bardsey NP) at additional expense. JC will first circulate various options for this map. One showing the areas in and outside  the Green Belt would be most appropriate. 
Delivery of Information to all Households in Bardsey  .This will be undertaken by volunteers from the SC and BPC. The documents in the Survey, together with the letter for return of the completed Questionnaire, will be stapled together, to be folded and dropped through individual letter boxes. Residents will be asked to return these by April 26th.
Method of Return of Information. The Questionnaires are to be delivered to the Callister Hall by hand or using the Freepost envelopes supplied.
Any other business  None. 
 Date of next  meeting. It was agreed that there was no necessity for a further meeting before the return of the Questionnaires. The next advertised date of April 16th was therefore cancelled and the next meeting will be held on  Wednesday May 14th .   
BPC St. Co. April 14 Mins.
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